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IN THIS ISSUE 
 

 Face-to-face 
meeting in 
Valencia, Spain 

 PR1 “Users’ 
requirement 
report” is ready 
and available for 
download! 

WELCOME TO THE EDUSEXAGE NEWSLETTER! 
 

Project meeting in Valencia 
 

On October the 3rd and 4th, the EduSexAge project partners met 
in Valencia, Spain, hosted by FyG Consultores partner. It was a 
great opportunity to discuss the developments of the project, 
as well as the next steps, such as the Project Result 2 –
“EDUSEXAGE learning course to empower seniors”, and Project 
Result 3 – “EDUSEXAGE training for educators, other 
professionals and informal caregivers”.  
Next meeting is planned in Udine, Italy in late February.  

LOOKING FORWARD 
 

The next transnational 
project meeting is 

scheduled in Udine, 
Italy, hosted by 

Università delle LiberEtà 
in late February. 

FOLLOW US 
 

Website:  
http://edusexage.eu/ 

 
 
 

@edusexage.euproject 
 
 
 

@edusexage 
 
 
 
https://www.linkedin.com/comp
any/erasmus-project-edusexage 

HERE’S WHAT WE HAVE BEEN UP TO 
 

PR1 “Users’ requirement report” available! 
 
The Users’ report is a needs analysis that compliments the 
review of academic/scientific literature that the project 
partners undertook, and this needs analysis will serve as the 
foundation for the development of results two and three, which 
are educational courses for older people and health and social 
care professionals respectively.  
 
 
You can find the report here: http://edusexage.eu/userreport/ 
 
 

Stay tuned for more news about the next project results! 
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